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Hear Me Roar!! 
 
Month 3 what can I say…..it was riddled 
with confusion over Covid-19 which is 
nothing new these days.  I did however get 
out to a few clubs.  I enjoyed my club’s 
breakfast and the book sale in Truro.  I also 
enjoyed a lovely roast beef dinner in New 
Germany.  And Musquodoboit Harbour never 
fails at showing me a good time.  The 
hospitality from all was outstanding.   
My team has been busy with the budget and 
with the Fall Cabinet meeting which now 
unfortunately will have to be done by zoom.  
I was so looking forward to it being in 
person.   

 

 
 
 
Thinking of a New Box 

This article came to me earlier this month 
and it struck a chord with me.  We are often 
encouraged to think outside the box, but 
that still means we are tied to the same box. 
In this thought-provoking blog entry, AP 
encourages us to think of a new box.  
Read More.  This makes your mind work in 
many different directions and opens you up 
to totally new ideas.   
I encourage you all to read the link and see 
for yourself how this can change your 
thought process for the better.  If you keep 
using the same box over and over in the end 
the results will always remain the same! 
What does your box look like? 
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Guess Who?? 
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             September Events 

 
 
 
 
 

New Germany Lions 
Meeting 

 
I attended the New Germany 
Lions meeting.  We talked 
about new ideas and new 
ways of doing things.  I talked 
about literacy but not in the 
way you would think.  I talked 
about the Hearing for All and 
asked about putting $300 in 
their budget for the program 
once a year.  We had lots of 
fun and good laughs!!  Thank 
you!! 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 

Chezzetcook 
Breakfast/Flea Market 

 
It was nice to spend time with 
my own club and see them all 
work hard together and have 
fun doing it.  The nice thing was 
to see that all age groups within 
the club were working together 
to show the community how 
much fun they can have 
working together.  The 
Breakfast was fantastic.  
Compliments to the Chefs.   
 

 
 

Musquodoboit Harbour 
Meeting 

 
I attended the Musquodoboit 
Harbour Lions meeting where 
there is always a good time to 
be had.  Fun was on their 
agenda, and I had a wonderful 
time.  That is what we need to 
see more of.  Thank you all!! 

 

 Truro BBQ/Book Sale 
 
I attended the Truro Book Sale 
but somehow was too late for 
the BBQ.  I was really looking 
forward to that hamburger.  It 
was nice to see that folks still 
enjoy reading the old-fashioned 
way.  A fun time was had by 
all.   
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

Upcoming Invites 
 

Visiting with Cape Breton folks 
in October.  See you soon!  

“Lions are not paid because they are worthless but because they are priceless!” 


